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2-day Non-Residential Divine Principle Workshop 

16th-17th January 2023 at Lancaster Gate 

 

With the aim of preparing participants for the upcoming 7-day workshop in Prague, a 2-day non-

residential workshop was held in our UK HQ. The fact that it was held in the week made it more 

accessible for those who are no longer in full-time employment to attend. We had six members in all, and 

one new guest hearing DP for the first time. All came from the London regions. 

 

We had the pleasure of hearing the presentation skills of William Haines, FFWPU North of the Thames 

regional pastor. 

 

We covered standard 2-day content with many anecdotal insights from William's diligent research into 

the holy scriptures, particularly the Abrahamic faiths. 

 

Presentations were 45 minutes long, with breaks and pizza delivered in for lunch. 

 

I was impressed by the high standard of Lancaster Gate these days, well-organised by our dynamic HQ 

staff and also due to the stellar efforts of Mrs Taeko Endo, keeping the whole place in tip top condition! 

 

All in all, I think a great experience was had by everyone. Reconnecting with our precious Divine 

Principle in a workshop setting, and being able to discuss its revelation, inspired both members and our 

new guest alike. 

 

Although there wasn't the usual downtime for family night or walks in the park, Lancaster Gate is very 

accessible to Londoners, so there are definitely plans for more workshops of this kind in the future. 

 

- by Russell Gough (UK Outreach Coordinator) 

 

 

 


